
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING/DRAFT COPY Of 
   CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE & EVALUATION REPORT 

A vitual public hearing to receive citizen comments and 
questions about the 2023-2024 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) regarding 
the use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
and HOME Partnerships Program (HOME) grant funds 
will be held from September 11th thru September 29th. 
This report details how the Cabarrus/Iredell/Rowan 
HOME Consortium complied with HUD federal 
regulations and how the HOME Consortium 
accomplished its goals as set out in its annual Action Plan 
during the last fiscal year (July 1, 2023-June 30, 2024). In 
addition, the Cities of Concord, Kannapolis, and Salisbury 
are seeking input related to their use of CDBG funds.  
Copies of the draft document will be available for public 
review at the following locations: 
City of Concord - 35 Cabarrus Avenue West Concord, NC 
28025 
Cabarrus County - 65 Church Street South Concord, NC 
28025 
City of Kannapolis - 401 Laureate Way Kannapolis, NC 
28081 
Town of Mooresville - 750 West Iredell Avenue, 
Mooresville, NC 28115 
City of Salisbury - 132 North Main Street, Salisbury, NC 
28144 
City of Statesville 227 South Center Street Statesville, NC 
28677 
An online "draft" version is also available 
at https://apps.concordnc.gov/legacy/planningweb/Co 
mmunityDevelopment/CAPER2023-2024Draft.pdf 
**Comments are to be submitted at 
https://concordnc.seamlessdocs.com/f/DraftCaper 
All comments will be received through September 29, 
2024** 
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